Green Class

01.03.19

Welcome back everyone! This week everyone has settled back into the routine of school really well

and enjoyed the fabulous sunshine! We had a visit to Gibside where we went for a long walk look-

ing out for different animals and trying to complete an obstacle course working together as a team.
We also made some clay animals and made a house for them to live in!

We then got to enjoy time in the park after our long walk and to eat our dinner outside on the pic-
nic benches. Everyone had a lovely day and ran off lots of energy!

In Literacy this week we have been looking at a new book where we have been grouping vocabu-
lary and finding out the definitions of words that we do not know. We have also been self assessing
our own work and making corrections such as spellings by checking them in the dictionary.

In Maths we have been learning all about measurement and have focussed on length this week.
We have been measuring different items in the class using rulers and a metre stick to find the
length. We have then been able to compare the lengths and have been able to order them in cm’s
and m’s from longest to shortest.

On Friday we got to go and have breakfast at Morrison's because we all got to number 10 on our
reward chart which is a bean stalk this term. Everyone was very proud of themselves!!

UPDATE:-
. Swimming on Thursday afternoons
Visit to Warkworth Castle on Friday 8th March— Pupils to wear sensible shoes please
o Homework about measurement to be handed in by next Friday please

Have a great Weekend!




